February 20, 2024

RE: Will Serve Letter CZ23-001 Greenland Estates Acres -

Kathleen,

We met with Mr. Reyher again about the Greenland Estates Acres Subdivision n February
2024. We had our first meeting in November of 2023. In lieu of another bond measure
failing Bennett School District 29J cannot justifiably serve any more students in our district
until we can get more instructional space. There are several active developments currently
in some form of development that will push us measurably past capacity due to the Town of
Bennett’s previous approvals. This.doesn’t include the almost 500 homes that have been |
already constructed over the past 5475@}”&‘: \ ﬁmunderstand that this subdivision is slated to
have only apprommat%%él?homes and Wir Reyher was*Ve;:y thoughtful in his meeting with
us and explained thatt could ta%eéseveral year éto&complete :»However, due to the lack of
space and prou]ecte“ﬁcffy gmwﬂﬁwe%ﬂi be need o sastent wﬂh%all | developers moving
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